1/24/2014 KY High School Athletic Association Mail - Aussie Basketball Travelers - KHSAA

Aussie Basketball Travelers - KHSAA

1 message

David Greenberg <david@allaussie.com.au> Tue, Jan 14, 2014 at 8:47 PM

To: Julian Tackett <jtackett@khsaa.org>, Marilyn Mitchell <mmitchell@khsaa.org>

Hi Julian / Marilyn,
Best of the New Year to you both.

Would like to get a confirmation on the ability for Australian based 'school' teams
to play in KY.

We have 1 who definitely want to tour KY and possibly a second keen to organise games there.
Both ‘are' schools.

All student athletes attend

All will be academically eligible

Organised and lead by employees of the school.

The school definitely interested is http://www.riverview.nsw.edu.au/

One of their students plays at Butler U in Indianapolis

They are a Jesuit school and hoping to schedule most of their games v similar institutions.
They are open to playing non Jesuit schools as well.

At this point we have a game v St Xavier in Cincinnati.

Please advise as we are keen to start scheduling for DEC of this year.
Cheers and Thanks.

dg

David Greenberg

Aussie Basketball Trawellers

All Aussie Trawellers (2TA 4912)
T: +61 414 955 500

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=e40b842cf1&view=pt&qg =australia&psize=20&pmr=100&pdr=50&search=apps &th=1439395359a13456

Tackett, Julian <jtackett@khsaa.org>
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